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January 31,2003

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford Steam Electric Station, Unit 3
Docket No. 50-382
Response to NRC Request for Additional Information Related to the
Water-ford 3 60 Day Response to NRC Bulletin 2002-01, Reactor
Pressure Vessel Head Degradation and Reactor Coolant Pressure
Boundary Integrity

REFERENCES: 1.

2.

3.

Entergy letter dated April 1,  2002, 15 Day Response to NRC Bulletin
2002-01, Reactor Pressure Vessel Head Degradation and Reactor
Coolant Pressure Boundary Integrity (W3Fl-2002-0032)
Entergy letter dated April 16, 2002, 30 Day Response to NRC
Bulletins 2001-01 and 2002-01 for Vessel Head Inspection Findings
(W3Fl-2002-0037)
Entergy letter dated May 16, 2002, 60 Day Response to NRC Bulletin
2002-01, Reactor Pressure Vessel Head Degradation and Reactor
Coolant Pressure Boundary Integrity (W3Fl-2002-0051)

Dear Sir or Madam:

By letter dated March 18, 2002, the NRC issued Bulletin 2002-01, Reactor Pressure Vessel
Head Degradation and Reactor Coo/ant Pressure Boundary Integrity, requiring licensees to
provide l&day and 60-day responses. The Entergy Operations, Inc. (Entergy) Waterford
Steam Electric Station, Unit 3 (Water-ford 3) 1%day  and 60-day  responses were provided on
April 1,  2002 (Reference 1) and May 16, 2002 (Reference 3)  respectively. The 15day
response focused on actions to address the recent findings at Davis-Besse, while the 60-day
response focused on the adequacy of the Waterford 3 boric acid control programs.

On November 22, 2002, the NRC issued a letter to Water-ford 3 regarding an industry-wide
request for additional information (RAI)  related to NRC Bulletin 2002-01 based on a review of
l icensee’s 60-day  responses. The Entergy response to this request for additional information for
Waterford 3 is provided in the attachment to this letter.

This letter contains information responding to NRC Bulletin 2002-01 for Water-ford 3 and is being
submitted pursuant to lOCFR50,54(f).  No new commitments are made in this letter. If you


















